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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR OWNER’S REPRESENTATIVE SERVICES 
 
The Margaretta Local School District is accepting proposals from owner’s representative firms to 
provide services for its ELPP New PK-12 School Project. Interested firms may request an RFP 
from Diane Keegan, Treasurer, at dkeegan@margarettaschooldistrict.com.  Qualifications 
will be accepted until 2 pm local time, February 15, 2021.   
 
 
 


